
 

 

 

July 20, 2021 
 
 
 

Dear Patient,  

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. After long consideration, I have decided to 

transition my practice to an as-needed physician at ARC South 1st.  Tuesday, August 31, 2021 will be 

my last day accepting scheduled appointments at ARC South 1st, however I will continue to work 

intermittently when needed. Please disregard this letter if you are not a regular patient of mine. Your 

care at ARC will not change. 

It is very important to me as well as ARC that you maintain continuous health care. Please be 

assured that ARC’s Internal Medicine doctors and all the doctors at Austin Regional Clinic will be available to treat 

you as needed. ARC’s electronic medical record system allows your records to be accessed from any ARC location, 

and ensures that all my notes and all your medical records will be available for your care. 

At Austin Regional Clinic it is our standard that we support our partners and take care of each other’s patients. I 

have complete trust that my colleagues are more than happy to welcome you to their practice and will take 

excellent care of your needs. I recommend the following Internal Medicine and Family Medicine doctors at 

ARC South 1st: 

 Zayd N. Nashaat, MD – Internal Medicine  
(starts 08/05/21) 

 Sunita P. Gaur, MD – Internal Medicine 

 Sharon F. Liu, DO – Internal Medicine 

 Dana M. Garcia MD – Family Medicine 

 Jonathan A. Lee MD – Family Medicine 

 Marina Sanchez-Ellig MD – Family Medicine 

 Anne C. Adams MD  – Family Medicine 

For your convenience, you can schedule your next appointment in the following ways: 

• Schedule directly at MyChartARC.com if you have an ARC MyChart account. 
• Schedule a telemedicine visit through your ARC MyChart account or by calling any ARC clinic and pressing 

"1" 
• Book an appointment online at ARCbooknow.com.   
• Call ARC South 1st at 512-443-1311, anytime 24/7 and press “1” to speak to a scheduler. 

If you would like help choosing a new doctor, please call our referral line at 512-ARC-INFO (512-272-4636). You 

can also read about our doctors at AustinRegionalClinic.com/find-a-doctor. 

I apologize for any inconvenience that my transition may cause you and I appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you for placing your trust in me as your doctor, and I wish you continued good health. 

Sincerely,  

 

Hope Folarin, MD  |  Department of Internal Medicine 
 

 

https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/sunita-gaur
https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/sharon-liu
https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/dana-garcia
https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/jonathan-lee
https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/marina-sanchez-ellig
https://www.austinregionalclinic.com/doctors/anne-adams

